
 
 

The Rich and Robin Porter Cancer Research Center was established by alumnus, Rich Porter, and his wife, 

Robin. The 3rd Annual Rich and Robin Porter Cancer Research Run, hosted by Student Philanthropy, will 

take place on Friday, September 15, 2023. This 1-mile walk/run around Indiana State University's campus 

is meant to raise awareness and funds for the Rich 

and Robin Porter Cancer Research Center. 

The Rich and Robin Porter Cancer Research Center 

was created by a $250,000 gift from Rich and 

Robin Porter to support the research of five 

internationally competitive graduate student 

research fellows. Their gift and dedication to the 

cause is a transformational boost to Indiana State’s 

work on the disease.  

Please register now using the QR Code below or 

register in person on race day. Registration is available for students, faculty/staff/community members, 

and virtual participants. You can also make a donation if you would like! Check-in will begin at 11:30 a.m. 

ET. Snacks, refreshments, and giveaways will be available at registration. The race will kick off at 1:00 

p.m. ET. We hope you will join us in funding cancer research efforts at Indiana State University—your 

participation makes a difference! 

 
  

 

 

 

 


